
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

SWISSPORT CANADA - MONTRÉAL 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To all members,  
 
Your bargaining committee has met with the company several times this past month.  
Meetings were held in the presence of a conciliator on October 10, 11, 12, 23, 24, 25, 
30 and 31, 2018.   
 
The goal of the committee is to provide a fair and equitable new collective agreement 
for all that will regulate our labour relations for the coming years.  This difficult and 
arduous task takes time and commitment from your committee. 
 
The committee would like to thank all members for their understanding, their patience 
towards the bargaining process, and the continued trust they have shown so far. 
 
We will meet the company again on November 1 and 2, 2018. 
 
We will keep you informed of all future developments. 
 
 
 
 
Your Bargaining Committee 
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